
 
 
   

 

  

 
 
 

Dear Mr Kluczynski 
 
R.e: Proposed Public Space Protection Order - Dover District  

 

Thankyou for your letter dated 21st February 2022 regarding the proposed Public Spaces Protection 
Order to tackle Anti-Social behaviour in the Dover area. I note that public consultation is currently 
underway until 14th March 2022. 
 
My office has been in close liaison with the Force in respect of the Dover proposal and the District 
Commander has confirmed his support for the order. It is my priority that all PSPO’s have a minimal 
impact on front line policing resources and trust that the order will predominately be supported through 
Dover District Council resources.   
 
Whilst I note that the public consultation is ongoing, I am happy to provide my provisional support to the 
order and look forward to hearing an update in due course. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Matthew Scott  
 
Kent Police & Crime Commissioner  
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Andrzej Kluczynski  
Environmental Protection and Crime 
Manager 
Dover District Council 
Council Offices 
White Cliffs Business Park 
Whitfield 
Dover 
Kent 
CT16 3PJ 
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